

CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT

1020 Centre Pointe Boulevard • Pearl, Mississippi 39208 • (601) 981-1511 • Fax: (601) 981-1515

William Banks, President
Sally Garland, Vice President
Les Childress, Secretary-Treasurer
Michael Monk, Chief Executive Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO: CMPD

CMPDD MEMBERSHIP AND COMMUNITY LEADERS

FROM:

MIKE MONK, CEO

RE:

2023-2024 MID-YEAR REPORT

DATE:

JUNE 24, 2024

The Central Mississippi Planning and Development District is pleased to present you with the enclosed copy of our Mid-Year Report for Fiscal Year 2023-2024, as presented to our Board of Directors at their June meeting. This report details the progress made on our annual Work Program for the first six months of the current fiscal year, which runs from October 2023 through September 2024. The Report shows that we are on schedule and budget to complete the tasks as outlined in our Work Program. We also invite you to use our website to review our services and obtain information at www.cmpdd.org.

If you have any questions regarding the Mid-Year Report or if we can be of assistance to you or those you represent, I encourage you to call the appropriate person on our staff. Thank you for your support.

